
 

As of December 1st, the operating bank accounts of St. Barbara and St. 

Louise have been consolidated into one operating account for Holy 

Guardian Angels Parish.  Check payments of contributions to the parish 

should now transition to Holy Guardian Angels Parish.  We are also 

requesting that bank auto payments to either St. Barbara or St. Louise be 

changed to Holy Guardian Angels Parish, as soon as practicable.  Online 

giving through Give Central does not require any changes, at the present 

time. 

The only exception would be contributions to the Food Pantry, which 

continue to be payable to the St. Barbara Food Pantry.  Please call the 

parish business office with any questions or concerns at 708.352.1898.   

Wishing all of our parishioners a very blessed Christmas and New Year. 

Lynn H. Waterloo 
Operations Director 


